
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 11th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

We are excited to be taking Year 6 to Harlington Youth Club on Monday 23rd June 2025. 

The children should arrive to school at normal time.  They should be in full school uniform with 

comfortable footwear (trainers would be ideal).  The children must also bring the following: 

 

 Water bottle  

 A light jacket (weather dependant) 

 Sun hat (weather dependant) 

 Sun lotion must be applied before school (if needed) 

Classes will be spilt on the day.  Certain children will go in the morning and return to school for lunch.  
The afternoon group will have lunch before they leave and arrive back to school around 3pm.  If there 
are any delays, you will be notified by e-mail or text. 
 
If you are happy for your child to attend, please complete the slip below and return to your child’s 
class teacher by Wednesday 18th June. 
 
I am sure this trip will be an enjoyable experience for everyone.   
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to speak with your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 

Year 6 Team  

 

 

Year 6 Trip to Harlington Youth Club 

 

Please return completed slip to your child’s class teacher by Wednesday 18th June: 

 

I confirm I allow my child ___________________________ in class ___________ to attend the 

Harlington Youth Club trip on Monday 23rd June 2025. 

 

Parent/Carer name ________________________ 

 

Signed __________________________________ Date ____________________ 


